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I really enjoyed the March that God gave us this year. This was the first year that Sofia was able to anticipate   

her birthday, which mostly means that she talked about the strawberry cake her mom 

was going to make for her birthday every day for at least a month. One of her favorite 

parts of her birthday was taking cupcakes (that she helped to make) to Sunday School 

to share with her class.  

 

We have also just started to get involved with a weekly Bible Club led by the assistant 

pastor and his family along with the help of other church members. They go to a field 

in a busy neighborhood and have a bunch of kids come, play games, eat a snack, and 

listen to a Bible lesson. Pray that we would continue our involvement in this ministry 

and learn from it. 

 

I got to preach again at the beginning of March, 

which is always a blessing for me. My Spanish is 

improving, but I still have a lot of work to do. My 

main problem when it comes to preaching is that I 

have so much that I want to say so I speed up and my pronunciation suffers for it. So, 

I'll have to learn to slow down and take my time. Amber's Spanish classes are going 

well, and she has made a lot of progress over the last three months in particular. She 

has finished the book series she was working through with her tutor, and is now 

reviewing concepts and focusing on weak areas to prepare for testing. 

 

I was able to help with an outreach last week. A group from the States came down to 

Honduras and on Saturday they handed out some gospel tracts and invitations to a 

soon to be held English class at the church. I was able to translate for a few of them.  

 

One surprise this month was Father's Day, which I forgot was held in March here in 

Honduras. So Amber made me a lot of really good food that day and got my daughters 

to make a card for me. Well, wherever you are, here's wishing you a late Honduran 

Father's Day, or an early American Father's Day. May God bless you and your 

ministries.  

 

                                                         Serving Christ, 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras 

 


